
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

WELLS DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

FEBRUARY 8, 2021 

WELLS CITY HALL 

 

 

 

 

The Wells Development Corporation's regular meeting was held at Wells City Hall, Wells, 

Texas, on February 8, 2021, at 9:41 p.m. 

 

Members present were Tony McKnight, Billie Petty, Eva Alexander, Clint Smith, Gordon 

Cole, and Robert Kalka.  

 

Employees: Melanie Williamson  

 

Visitor: Stacey McKnight 

A motion was made by Robert Kalka and a second made by Billie Petty approving minutes of 

December 14, 2020, as meeting as written.  The meeting for January 11, 2021, was canceled 

and was not able to be rescheduled. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

The weather hasn't been working well with the Wells Development Corporation to symbol the 

new playground equipment. We are hoping for a pretty drier spring to do the work. Tony 

McKnight is still trying to get a donation from Carl Ray Polk; he has a donation for the park 

fencing.  

 

A motion was made by Billie Petty, and Clint Smith made a second to adjourn. Motion carried 

unanimously 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:45 p.m. 

 

           

__________________________  

                                President 

 

 

_________________________ 

Secretary  

 

 

 

 

APPROVED BY COUNCIL 3/8/2021, ORIGINAL SIGNATURES STORED IN CITY HALL 

 

 

 

 

 


